
 

      
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

Santa Fe County South Sector Failed to Submit Corrective Action Within Required 
Time  Frame. 

 
Este informe contiene información importante acerca de su agua potable. Haga que alguien 

lo traduzca para usted, o hable con alguien que lo entienda 
 

Our water system recently violated a drinking water requirement. Although this incident was not an 
emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we are doing to 
correct this situation. 

 
An inspection conducted on July 21, 2017 by the New Mexico Environment Department-Drinking Water 
Bureau (NMED-DWB) found four (4) significant deficiencies as follows: 

 
1. (004C) Inadequate Operations and Maintenance Plan 
2. (005H) Vegetation Present along base of Storage Tank #1 (Corrected July 28, 2017) 
3. (006G) Storage Facility not secured from the elements; Overflow pipe is not screened with 24- 

mesh screen – (Corrected July 28, 2017) 
4. (001S) Storage Facility Security is Inadequate; Hole present under South Fence (Corrected 

July 28, 2017) 
 

We were to correct significant deficiencies by September 4, 2017. However, we failed to correct all 
significant deficiencies by this deadline. 

 
What should I do? 

 
• There is nothing you need to do. You do not need to boil your water or take other corrective 

actions. However, if you have specific health concerns, consult your doctor. 
 

What does this mean? 
This is not an emergency. If it had been, you would have been notified within 24 hours. 

 
What is being done? 
The Santa Fe County South Sector water system corrected three (3) of four (4) of the significant 
deficiencies identified in the July 21, 2017 Sanitary Survey inspection. To address the one outstanding 
deficiency, an Operations and Maintenance Plan for the Santa Fe County South Sector water system has 
been submitted to the New Mexico Environment Department’s Drinking Water Bureau for approval. Once 
approved, the deficiency will be resolved. 

 
What is being done? 
We anticipate resolving the problem within the next 30 days of by July 13, 2018 

 
For more information, please contact: 

 
Ted Chlastawa at 505-992-3045 
Santa Fe County South Sector, NM3500826 
424 NM Highway 599 Frontage Road 
Santa Fe, NM 87507 

 
 

*Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who 
may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, 
schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing 
copies by hand or mail.* 

 

    


